BLMS PTSA NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2025

Focus for 2025-2026

Supporting Teachers

Welcome to our first BLMS PTSA newsletter of the school year! This year, our priority is to provide teachers and school staff with greater financial support and create more opportunities for parents to get involved.

Our Goals

- Strengthen PTA collaboration with school administration and staff
- Increase parent volunteer participation
- Explore small fundraising opportunities (e.g., Dining for Dollars, and others)

Key Programs

- Classroom Grants: Fund resources that enhance teaching and learning.
- Bulldog Bucks: Provide funds for classroom essentials like books, supplies, and prizes.

Join PTSA membership

Stronger Together: Your involvement, whether through membership or donations to the BLMS PTSA, builds a partnership with parents, teachers, and staff that supports these programs and helps every child thrive!

Upcoming Events

(see next page for details)

- Spooky Social October 30, 6-8 PM
- Monthly Staff Appreciation Lunches
- Vision & Hearing Screening –
 November 4 (Volunteers needed)
- PTSA Art Contest (Reflection) –
 Submission due November 5th

Our Website

Join BLMS PTSA here: https://beaverlakeptsa.org/

"Thank you for your continued support. Let's make this a fantastic year together!" -Your BLMS PTSA Team

Coming up: Spooky Social! Thursday, October 30th 6-8pm BLMS Commons

We're kicking off the year with a brand-new spin on an old favorite – the Spooky Social!
This is a **Student-Only** Halloween-themed event (not a family event).
Games, music, snacks, popcorn, food trucks, and plenty of fun! Costumes encouraged!



Prizes Awarded for:

BEST COSTUME

BEST GROUP

BEST DUO

MOST CREATIVE

FUNNIEST

SCARIEST

Tickets: Purchase online <u>here</u>

- Open to BLMS students only
- Parents are welcome to attend and help supervise
- \$10 in advance
- \$15 at the door
- Financial assistance available for students in need
- This is a PTSA fundraiser—ticket sales directly support PTSA programs
- Enjoy free Sno-cones, provided by our sponsor "SARA MILLER GROUP"
- Featuring DJ Elliotronic! Submit song requests here
- Interested in volunteering or have questions?
 Please reach out to Kelsey Fierst at kelseyfierst@yahoo.com



Monthly Staff Appreciation Lunches

Each month, we treat our teachers and staff to a themed appreciation lunch—a small way we say thank you for all they do. We're always looking for volunteers to help with setup, donations, and clean-up. Keep an eye out for sign-up links on our social media and in your email!

Vision & Hearing Screening – Volunteers Needed!

Time: Tuesday, November 4th 9am-12 and 12:45-2:45pm

Vision and Hearing Screening is just around the corner, and we need your help! Please note: You must be an ISD-approved volunteer to participate.

• Click here to sign up to help! Sign Up Sheet

Reflections: a PTSA Art Contest program

Calling all Bulldog artists! Submit your Reflections entry for this year's theme, "I Belong," by November 5. Categories include Dance Choreography, Film Production, Literature, Music Composition, Photography, and Visual Arts. Visit <u>BLMS REFLECTIONS</u> for more information!

- Link to sign up Reflections
- Have any questions? Please contact **Radhika Vangari** at blmsreflections24@gmail.com

Shout-out to our teachers who join the PTSA

Sara Cullen| Kat Antes-Tadros | Tiffany Bahall | Geetika Bansal * | Kathryn Coffin Laney Goldsmith | Karen Harmon | Belinda Rendon | Meagan Rhodes * | Sarah Sundt *

Thank you for your support in strengthening our school community!

* Winner(s) of the raffle for a gift card